CORRIGENDUM

No.24lZ.. Dated: 20 September, 2022

This is with reference to the Expression of Interest No. 2544, dated: 31 August,

2022 , issued by Directorate of Industries, Government of Uttarakhand for “Selection of Consultant

for assisting Directorate of Industries in EODB and Single Window Maintenance in the State of

Uttarakhand” is to be read along with the changes as mentioned below:

S.no Clause Amended Clause /Remarks by Department
1 3/ Bidder Experience Experience in EoDB and Single Window. In case of
JV/Consortium, the constituents must have
relevant experience in EoDB and Single Window
either individually or jointly.
2 6.7/ Details of Eligible | Handling “Ease Of Doing Business” assignments and

Projects

“Single Window Portal development & maintenance”
in last 5 years as Program Management Consultants/

PMU/ PIU/ PMA for Central/ State Governments
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